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SECTION 1. A new subsection is added to section 20.61 of the 
statutes to read : (20.61) (11a) Incorporated dairy or live stock 
associations, upon substantial compliance with the provisions of 
subsection (11), shall be entitled to the state aid therein provided 
for upon premiums paid for dairy products or live stock or upon 
articles pertaining to the production or manufacture of such prod-
ucts or the raising of such live stock, in any county in which no 
annual fair is held by any organized agricultural society, associa-
tion or board. State aid shall be paid to but one such dairy or 
live stock association in any one county. All moneys received by 
any such association shall be paid out by it for the premiums pro-
vided for in this subsection substantially as provided in section 
1464. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved July 7, 1921. 

No. 579, A.] 	 [Published July 13, 1921. 

CHAPTER 503. 
AN ACT to repeal paragraph twelfth of section 6.51 of the stat-

utes, and to create a new paragraph of said section 6.51 to be 
numbered twelfth, relating to the qualification of electors. 

The people of the State of Wisconsin, represented in Senate and 

Assembly, do enact as follows: 
SECTION 1. Paragraph twelfth of section 6.51 of the statutes 

is repealed. 
SECTION 2. .A new paragraph is added to section 6.51 of the 

statutes to be numbered and to read : (6.51) Twelfth. If an un-
married person sleeps in one ward and boards in another, the place 
where he sleeps shall be considered his residence. Any registered 
voter who shall remove from one precinct to another in the sam.:: 
ward or town between the last registration day and election day 
shall, upon presentation of affidavits from the inspectors of the 
precinct from which he removes, showing registration in such 
precinct, be considered a resident of the precinct to which he has 
moved and shall be entitled to vote therein. 

SECTION 3. This act shall take effect upon its passage and pub-
lication. 

Approved July 7, 1921. 


